



Registration Renewal 

The start of the new season is only 6 weeks away, and the club is slowly waking up from 
its winter shutdown. The inside and outside of the pavilion has been given a fresh coat of 
paint, and the shelving in the bar has been repaired. However the main work has been to 
transform the flat from a storage area to accommodation for our Australian overseas 
player and his wife. Jaedin Garrard will hopefully be joining us on Saturday 25th May, and 
will stay until the end of the season.


The registration fee for 2024 is £30 and £20 for Junior players It is now time to renew your 
registration and this can be done 

1. online on the club website www.shanklingodshillcc.co.uk  /our club / joining the club. 

If this is your preferred way then please send me an email or text to confirm that you 
have paid.


2. cheque or cash sent to me.


The start of the season does involve a lot of expenditure for the club and so prompt 
payment is requested - certainly before the first match so that you are fully insured for 
playing cricket.


The club is keen for every player to have a sponsor for £25 per year. This will make a 
significant difference to our income and so please get a relative/friend/work colleague to 
support you. We are determined to narrow the gap between income and expenditure and 
get the club on a sustainable financial future.


Lets hope for a drier summer this year and I look forward to another season of cricket at 
Westhill.


Best wishes,


Guy de Belder
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